Fishing — young Scots need
help to bring back gold

[x]
A selection of flies. Picture by Nigel
Duncan Media

The Scottish Youth International fly fishing team travel to
Llyn Brenig in North Wales for the 33rd Youth International
Fly Fishing Competition in August and coaches are determined
to bring back gold.

However, the 1l4-strong squad, which will be chosen soon, need
help according to one of the coaching staff, Alasdair Fyfe,

The age criteria is that anglers must be over 13 and under the
age of 18 by specific dates.

Mr Fyfe said that the Scottish Youth Team won gold two years
in a row in 2014 at Grafham Water, England, and in 2015 at
Lake of Menteith in Scotland.

Last year they won silver when the event was held in Ireland
on Lough Lein, Killarney, losing gold by a small margin.

Teams from Wales, Scotland,Ireland and England will compete
and if you can help than see http://www.sana.org.uk
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